
Minutes of Friendship Amateur Radio Club 

Date: November 10, 2008 

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 PM by W1DOH, Charlie Lucas, President. 

 

Salute to the Flag: performed.  Moment of Silence: observed. 

 

Members & Guests were introduced. 19 members and 1 guest attended today. 

 

Secretary’s Report, W3HII, Woody: Approved as posted on the Web. 

 

Treasurer’s Report, N2AUY, Charlie Vartanian:   Approved as posted on the Web. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Scholarship committee: Notices of 2008 availability were sent to the schools. No 

applicants yet. $643 is available. 

Women’s Luncheon, KF4RJG, Elizabeth Hatfield: The next lunch will be in January. 

 

Old Business: We still need a refreshments person. Doug, W3HH is temporarily 

handling refreshments until a permanent replacement is found. 

 

New Business: None 

 

Announcements: 

The Christmas Lunch will be held at 12 noon on December 8
th

 at the Rainbow Springs 

Golf and Country Club's Rainbow Room, 83
rd

 Place and US 41, Dunnellen, FL.. 

The Silver Springs Radio Club will administer amateur radio exams at 7 PM November 

11 at Green Clover Hall. 

The Silver Springs Radio Club will hold the annual Ocala Hamfest on December 13
th

 at 

Green Clover Hall. 

SkyWarn appreciation day is on December 6
th

. Weather Service offices will be available 

on the HF bands for contacts with Skywarn members. 

The next QCWA meeting/lunch will be on December 11
th

 at the Golden Corral. 

 

Program: Charlie Lucas, W1DOH gave a presentation on his visit to the United 

Kingdom and an RSGB convention. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at: 2:36 PM 

 

This report is submitted by W3HII, Harold Wood. If you have any Additions or 

corrections, please E-mail wody@w3hii.com or call 352-368-9047. 

mailto:w3hii@earthlink.net

